
Message 

From: Addie Farrell [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/CN =RE Cl Pl ENTS/CN =CC6 BB601520A4F9690AE254948D782F5-ADDI E FAR RE] 

Sent: 12/26/2019 11:15:32 AM 
To: Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; Josh Howe [jhowe@cityofinglewood.org] 

CC: IBECproject [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=88ae86133cd043eca129d9fee992fd20-0AA - IBECp]; Christina Erwin 

[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

Subject: 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =4ddd bff2e8414460a bdcaaefc2d500dd-Ch ri sti na E] 

RE: Files 

Let me check with our production team and see what we can do. 

Addie Farrell 

From: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Sent: Thursday, December 26, 2019 11:01 AM 
To: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>; Josh Howe <jhowe@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: Files 

Hi Addie, 
Josh is working on uploading the files but having issues with Appendix K. Can you reduce the file size 
any further? 

Sent on my Virgin Tviobik Phone. 


